
Lee Recreation Commission     January 2, 2012 
 
Members:  Phil Sanborn, Geoff Carlton, Dawn Genes 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the December 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Ice Rink – It has been watered a few times but each time has been followed by warm periods. 
Hopefully, some cold weather will last in order to make this happen. 
Irrigation Lines – Phil started his generator to blow out the lines and the motor blew up before the 
job was done.  Phil is comfortable that the lines are adequately drained for winter. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The dugouts at Town Field need painted or stained.  Dawn recommended that the facia boards be 
painted with Binz primer and then a white solid color stain.  The siding will be either a clear green 
stain or a grey solid color stain. 
Town Field clean-up will be done in the spring by ORYA.  Phil will contact them to see about dates 
for field maintenance. 
 

A walkway needs constructed from the parking lot to the Babe Ruth field.  Phil will ask Randy 
Stevens if he can do this in April. 

Little River Park 

 
Dugouts need to be built at Little River Park for the Babe Ruth Field.  Construction will take place 
in 2012.  Phil suggested the floor be poured and the walls be block.  However, if the walls are 
poured there will not be any pushing on the blocks since the dugouts will be built into the hill.  
There is some consideration of having a poured roof so that it can be used for bleachers. 
Park entrance sign and information kiosk – for the February meeting we need designs and specs so 
that we can get a bid for each. 
 
Warrant Article for an Artificial Turf Field at Little River Park 
A citizen’s petition warrant will be initiated for signatures.  Warrant articles are due by January 10.  
An informational meeting should be held to answer questions about this article.  Geoff will try to 
schedule this at the Safety Complex for January 31. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, January 21 from 3 pm to 6 pm with a bonfire.  Open to everyone. 
Ice Skating Parties at Little River Park 

Sunday, February 19 from 1 pm to 4 pm. 
 

2012 Easter Egg Hunt will be on Saturday, April 7.  Dawn will contact the manager at Walgreens 
for a donation of candy to fill the eggs. 

Egg Hunt 

 

The 2012 fishing Derby will be May 12  
Fishing Derby 

 
Meeting ended at 8:45 pm.  Next meeting is February 6, 2012. 


